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Without a national voting holiday, this change would disproportionally negatively 

impact hourly workers, disabled, and the elderly. By making it more difficult for these 

groups to vote, election results would not be truly representative of the community. 

Oregon has safely conducted mail in voting for over two decades. There is little 

reason to turn the clock backward with our state's voting process.  


